
Congratulations upon the publication of the first yearbook of Fairfield Jr.
Even though this is only the second year of existence of our school, we can

the results of having worked and planned together.
It is the sincere desire of this administration that we continue to
help carry out one of the most important goals of education
- that of helping you develop to your fullest potential.

This pictorial review should always be a re-
minder of the educational opportunities
and experiences that this school has
'lttem pted to offer.

H. M. Sims
Principal
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